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Subject: FW: Mayor and council 

From: Amanda Mclane *Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:04 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> Subject: 
Mayor and council  

Hello 

I think having a cannabis shop beside the first litre liqour store would be a great idea. People down town in that 
area would feel better about going to safe place for people to go get there Marijuana instead of possible getting 
laced product.  
My address is 2412 oak street prince george bc  
This email is being sent on be half of Cameron Thun  
Cannabis store beside the first liter liqour store  

Jaedon McLane 
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